
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, May 10, 2021 3:52 PM 
Dale Eastmond 

Mark Long; Jeff Bates; Melinda Marzicola 
RE: Docket 20210045 - Docket Title Question 

FILED 5/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03985-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you for the confirmation, Dale. Per your request, the docket title has been updated from: 

Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement 
between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and HFA of 
Florida LLC. 

To: 

Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, and collocation agreement between 
BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b / a AT&T Florida d/b / a AT&T Southeast and HF A of Florida 
LLC. 

Dorothy 

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, May 10, 20212:11 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Melinda Marzicola 
<Mmarzico@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: RE: Docket 20210045 - Docket Title Question 

Hey Dorothy, yes if you could please update the docket title to remove the resale element. Thanks for your help. 

-Dale 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 20211:38 PM 
To: Dale Eastmond 
Cc: Mark Long; Jeff Bates; Melinda Marzicola 
Subject: Docket 20210045 - Docket Title Question 

Good afternoon, Dale, 

AT&T Florida filed a letter [DN 03973-2021] correcting the description of the type of document from 
interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement [DN 02394-2021] to interconnection, 
unbundling, and collocation agreement [removing resale element]. Please advise if the docket title 
needs to be updated per this filing. 

Thank you, 
Dorothy 
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